Madison County, MS

Comptroller’s Office

To: Board of Supervisors
From: Buddy Voelkel
Comptroller
cc: Shelton Vance, Administrator
Date: April 30, 2018

Re: Resignation

Sheila, Trey, David, Gerald & Paul,

Please accept this memorandum as formal notification of my resignation from Madison County,
MS. My last day as Comptroller will be May 31, 2018. Before | leave, it is my intention that all
projects currently under my charge, will be completed as far as possible and handed off as
directed by you or the County Administrator, Shelton Vance.

I would like to thank each of you for the opportunity to serve the citizens of Madison County.

Kind regards,

Buddy Yoelkel



